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June 28, 2012 
 
 
Greetings Parents and Community Supporters, 
 
The Meridian Public School District would like to announce a few changes for the 2012-13 school year. 
 
In years past, all parents were required to participate in summer registration. This year, during summer 
registration, only parents and guardians of new students will be required to participate. If your student is 
new to a school or the district, please attend summer registration on July 16-18, 2012, at the appropriate 
school. New students will need to bring the following: birth certificate, social security card, immunization 
record(s), and two proofs of residency.  
 
Open House activities will be hosted by each school before school begins so that parents can meet their 
child’s teacher, pick up class and/or bus schedules, and obtain registration packets. Please plan to attend 
Middle School Open Houses on Thursday, August 2, 2012 from 3 p.m. to 6 p.m. and Elementary and High 
School Open Houses on Sunday, August 5, 2012 from 2 p.m. to 5 p.m. 
 
The Mississippi Department of Health is now requiring all students entering the seventh grade to obtain the 
Tdap vaccination before they are allowed to attend school in August. Vaccinations are available through the 
Meridian Health Department, Greater Meridian Health Clinic, and local doctor’s offices. Proof of the 
immunization is required before students can start school. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s school or Central Office at 601.483.6271. 
 
We are looking forward to a great year! See you on the first day of school – Monday, August 6, 2012! 
 
 
Believe In Blue, 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Amy Carter 
Assistant Superintendent of Student Services 


